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Sunrise & Sunset Chats with Principal Simmons - 
Thursday, Feb. 25th!
Would like to learn more about SBHS’s safety plan and updates 
on the returning to in-person instruction? Please join the 
Principal and other staff in these monthly zoom meetings on 
Thursday, Feb. 25th!

Sunrise Chat 7:45-8:30am

https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/91027974308

Sunset Chat 5:45-6:30pm

https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/92683699985 

The Forge, Delivered Straight to Your Door 
After a very successful semester covering school and local stories 
online, Santa Barbara High School’s newspaper, The Forge, is 
excited to begin printing again. Because in-person distribution 
remains difficult, for the first time in its over 100-year history, 
the paper will be shipped straight to the doors of SBHS families. 
Teacher advisor, Mrs. Cloutier, and editors-in-chief Karissa Fields 
and Emerson Steady continue to lead a team of over 20 student 
writers who have been working tirelessly from the safety of their 
homes to make this edition possible. As important stories about 
the pandemic, racial justice, and local politics unfold, the Forge 
remains as committed as ever to its mission of informing the 
SBHS community and training students in journalism. The print 
edition will be delivered in the next couple of weeks. In the 
meantime, all the newest stories can be found on their website 
sbhsforge.com

Please Certify DAILY 
Parents/Guardians who have a child 
participating in one of our cohorts or pods, 
now have the ability to certify their student 
using the CrisisGo App. To do this, follow 
the directions in this infographic.
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Academic & 
Technology Support 
PAPER Tutoring
FREE Tutoring for ALL! 

Did you know that SBUnified has 
contracted with Paper for free 
tutoring? The tutoring is available 
24 hours a day, for all content 
areas, and bilingual tutors are 
available. If you haven’t checked it 
out, please do so! Here is the login 
information: https://app.paper.co

Teacher Office Hours
Don’t forget about these! Be 
sure to contact your teacher if you 
are not sure when they are 
available. Every teacher is 
expected to have two times each 
week set aside to help YOU 
outside of class time.

Technology Support
Having issues with your iPad? 
Please have your student submit a 
tech ticket (email 
support@sbunified.org through 
their school email address). You 
also may call the Tech Helpline: 
(805) 696-2700 or visit the 
SBUSD Office from 8am to 4pm.
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